M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
 
September 5, 2017
RE:
Gray Middle School-MEP Improvements 

Schematic Design/Design Development Drawings, BG-2 and BG-3


BG#17-121
We are requesting approval of the Schematic Design/Design Development Drawings, BG-2 and BG-3 for the Gray Middle School MEP Improvements project.  This will be sent to Kentucky Department of Education for review after approval.
I recommend the board approve of the Schematic Design, BG-2 and BG-3 of the above project, as presented.


Mike Poiry


Assistant Superintendent, Operations
